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DEREHAM TOWN COUNCIL 

 
26th March 2024 

 
At a meeting of the Markets & Buildings Committee held at Dereham Memorial 
Hall on Tuesday 26th March 2024 at 7pm. 
 
Present:  Councillors S Green (Chairman), H Clarke, C Coleman, H King,  
L Monument and R O’Callaghan. 
 
Also present: Councillors P Duigan and Z Flint, Town Clerk Tony Needham and 
Deputy Town Clerk Jillian Barron. 
 
 
1. To receive apologies for absence. 
 There were no apologies for absence. 
 
2. Declaration of Interest.   
 There were no declarations of interest. 
 
3. To consider working with Breckland Council to install footfall 

monitors in the Market Place. 
  

The committee recommended that the Council contribute the sum of 
£1,890 over 3 years for the monitoring of footfall and traffic in the Market 
Place. 

 
4. Updates on previous decisions and activities. 
 The Town Clerk gave a verbal update. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
         Chairman 


